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Andrew Kline and Barak Cohen Mentioned in Law360—Cannabis:
The Top Law360 Guest Articles of 2021

Andrew Kline and Barak Cohen's article, "Federal Cannabis Descheduling Bill Needs More Clarity," which was
co-written with Yoko Miyashita, CEO of Leafly, was named among the top cannabis-related guest article on
Law360.*

"This year brought a lot of intrigue in the cannabis space, with guest experts discussing the interplay of federal
and state law and legislation, licensing and debt enforcement alternatives in New York's emerging marijuana
market, and how to prepare for regulatory due diligence in cannabis-related M&A transactions."

*Subscription-based publication
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